
 
 
The Salisbury Youth Orchestra is pleased to announce the beginning of its Spring 2025 semester! Rehearsals 
will take place in Fulton Hall at Salisbury University 1101 Camden Avenue, Salisbury, MD 21801. Rehearsal 
sessions will be offered as follows: 

• Our first brief rehearsal on Thursday, February 6th, 7:00 PM will begin with placement hearings. 
(Please bring a short solo piece and scale to play for us) 

• Full Orchestra (strings, woodwinds, brass, percussion) 
• Students: grades 8-12 who are ready for intermediate to advanced repertoire. 
• Rehearsals: Thursdays 7:00-8:45 PM in room 112 in Fulton Hall at SU. 
• Conductor: Dr. Jeffrey Schoyen 

 
Registration 
The registration table will be outside room 112 in Fulton Hall on the campus of Salisbury University on 
February 6th and 13th, 2025 starting at 6:30 PM. The registration fee is $100 per semester (see registration 
form). We can take cash or check. 

Checks payable to: Salisbury University Foundation  
Memo line: SYO 

Tuition assistance is available upon request. 
 
Concert 
SYO will perform their concert in the Jackson Family Auditorium in SU’s Holloway Hall on May 15th at 7:30 PM. 
 
Directions  
From Rt. 13 turn west onto College Avenue. Make a left into Lot H (Solar Lot) after the 2nd speedbump, Fulton 
Hall’s entrance is at the south/east corner of the solar panels. 
 
Parking and Building Access (new please read) 
On your registration form, you will see requests for your address and vehicle information. These are for us to 
secure an access card and free parking for you through the president’s office. The cards will need to be 
returned at the final rehearsal and reissued each semester! For free guest parking on registration days, 
please visit: https://www.salisbury.edu/administration/administration-and-finance-offices/financial-
services/accounts-receivable-cashiers-office/parking-services/visitor-permits.aspx   
 
Questions? 
Christel Folke | Manager 
christela1995@gmail.com 
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